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 April, 2012 
 
 

IMO:  IBC Code amended 
 
 
Please be advised by the enclosed IMO Circular letter No. 3261, dated 20th March 2011, that chapters 
17, 19 and 19 of the IBC Code have been amended. 
 
Until the new updated version of the mentioned publication is available on board your ships, it is 
recommended that you keep this circular with the amended chapters appended to the Code that is to 
be found on board. 
 
Note:  You should note that during Port State Controls such missing updates on publications are 

always an easily found, but quite unnecessary observation to accrue in the ship’s record. 
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Enclosure:  IBC Code amended – Ch. 17, 18 & 19 attached  
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